
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

- Public Hearing Notice – 

Waterloo Township 
         Tuesday, January 19th, 2021 at 7:00pm 

 
The Waterloo Township Planning Commission will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, January 19, 2021 at 7:00pm at the 
Waterloo Township Offices located at 9773 Mt. Hope Road, 
Munith, MI 49259. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to 

receive public comment on a zoning change permit application 
for a zoning map change from A1 to C2 on parcel 000-05-07-252-
002-01 located at 10253 Territorial Road, Munith, MI 49259 and 

owned by Farmers State Bank of Munith, 201 N. Main Street, 
Munith, MI. 49259. A copy of the application and supporting 
documents may be viewed at the Township offices during 

regular business hours or on the Township’s website 
(www.waterlootwpmi.com). 

  Due to Covid restrictions this may become a Zoom meeting 
 

Written comments should be mailed to:  Waterloo Township Offices, 9773 
Mt. Hope Rd., Munith, MI 49259 or dropped off at the offices during 

regular business hours prior to January 18, 2021. 
 

Individuals with special needs requiring auxiliary aids or services should 
contact the Waterloo Township Board by writing or calling the Clerk’s 
Office, 9773 Mt. Hope Rd., Munith, MI 49259.  Phone: 517-596-8400. 

 
Ralph Schumacher 
Planning Commission Secretary 

Waterloo Township 

Located at: 9773 Mt. Hope Rd. Munith, MI 49259 

517-596-8200 office/517-596-8600 fax 

Hours:  9:00 AM – 1:00 PM    Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & 

Friday, Wednesday 1:00 – 5:00PM 

www.waterlootwpmi.com 


